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February's Youth Report

webmaster, Wednesday 04 May 2011 - 14:24:13

Joshua Pippin (410) 292-5897-EMAIL-
The Substance Abuse Awareness Poster contest will be kicking off sometime very soon. If all goes well, we will have entries by the

end of February, so | will need volunteers for judging when the time comes. | will probably also need help distributing materials

throughout the school and parish in order to promote the competition.

As for the Basketball Free Throw Contest, it looks like it will be unlikely that | will be able to set up anything to coordinate with the
District or State Competitions. Instead, | will keep the activity at the Council level and schedule it later in the Quarter in order to
generate more interest. | plan to have =the event take place at St. Stephen s and | will need volunteers for scorekeeping, judging

and rebounding basketballs when the activity occurs.
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